Email from Caroline Stovell to all CKMP Staff 					26/06/2023


Hi all,
 
It was great to see so many of you at BrisFest on Saturday – we had a good time and enjoyed an opportunity to come together.
 
I know you must have lots of questions following the announcement on Friday. At this stage we do not any further information to add.

There is currently work being done at BrisDoc and within your Lead Team to ensure the Practice runs safely from 1st July.

Payroll

Top priority has been ensuring that payroll continues running from BrisDoc – this has been actioned and your payroll details remain safely with BrisDoc in readiness for next month's pay run. A note for consideration is that those being paid for Bank and overtime that was on the system prior to 16th June will have received that in the June pay run . This means that you will need to mindful that there will not be any bank or overtime pay in July unless logged after 16th June via your line manager. 

Your data

As for your other data, we are issuing a Destruction Order to ensure that all data that has been shared with One Medicare is removed.

Updates
 
We will continue to update you as and when we receive more information. Please keep an eye on the CKMP Transition Hub, we will be uploading FAQs once we have more answers.
 
Concerns?

Please touch base with your line managers if you have any individual concerns and thank you for your patience in this time of uncertainty.

Thank you

A HUGE thank you for your ongoing commitment to 'keeping the 'wheels on the bus' with us.

Have a good week.

Best wishes,
Caroline

Dr ​Caroline Stovell

Deputy Medical Director - Practice Services
General Practitioner
Health and Wellbeing Lead
Transformative and Leadership Coach (ILM 7)

BrisDoc Healthcare Services
 
T: 07976 970695
A: Unit 21, Osprey Court, Hawkfield Business Park, Whitchurch, Bristol, BS14 0BB
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